
   
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   Freeport Town Council   

FROM: Peter Joseph, Town Manager  

DATE:  04/23/20   

RE:   Additional appointments to Exit 17/20/22 Advisory Bridge Committee  
 
In order to increase communication between committees on the ongoing Desert / Mallet joint bridge 
project, the respective Chairs of the Complete Streets and Active Living Committees have contacted me to 
request the following additional appointments to this committee:  
 
  Todd Coffin – Active Living Committee 
 Greg Michaud – Complete Streets Committee  
 
I am in favor of the Council recommending the appointment of both of these individuals; however we 
should note that any recommendation from the Council will be contingent upon acceptance by Maine DOT 
of these recommendations.      
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